
July 26, 1951

Memorandum for: Chairman
Federal Reserve Board
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From : The President

*
Attached is a Current Economic Developments /
Report, which was custom arily rhacle f'o iTT'er'tip**'-'*- 

January 1951.

I w ill appreciate it i f  these reports w ill continue 
to come to my desk.

Attachment was “ C urrent Economic Developments -
Board of Governors of the I ederal Reserve 
System, January 17, 1951”
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August 6, 1951*

My dear Mr. President:

I hav$ delayed responding to your memorandum 
of/July 26 in̂ fciie expectation that the August issue of
11 Cfoĵ n t ' ISgonomic Developmentstt would be available on 
today. I now find, however, that because of a delay in 
the receipt of some of the statistics needed it will 
not be possible to process the charts until later this 
week.

You may be assured that a copy will be sent to 
you as soon as it is available, and thathereaf ter you 
will receive a revised copy each month.

Your interest is very much appreciated and we 
are gratified that you have found these charts of value.

Respectfully yours,

The President,
The White House.
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